
 

Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd. the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at 

the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre, Liverpool. 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 34 – 2024 
 

 
Peel Ports London Medway 
Phone Outage 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a period of planned maintenance has been scheduled which will 

affect the Peel Ports phone system. The phone outage is planned for Saturday 13th July 2024 

between 15:00 and 20:00 and will affect all phone lines. 

 

Contingency measures have been implemented allowing stakeholders to contact Group Port 

Control Centre (GPCC) if required, the following numbers can be used for the period of disruption.  

 

Medway VTS : 07789 006834 

 

GPCC Shift Managers: 07833 441346 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 

Marine Operations Department               9th July 2024. 
Peel Ports London Medway              


